
 

SIS/ACD/Cir/08-19/17                                                                                    Date: 30/08/2019     

Dear Parent,  

You would be glad to know that your child has been shortlisted to take part in the CBSE Cluster VII 
Football tournament, hosted by Nalla  Malla Reddy Foundation School, RR District on 1st and 2nd 
September,2019.   Transportation arrangements will be taken care by the School. Pick up points will be 
intimated Tomorrow. Let the students carry Lunch, Snacks and water bottle in a shoulder bag. Kindly note 
there may be delay in the competition of the matches. We will keep you informed of the time of 
departure from the venue. 

Regards 

Samashti. 


